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Senior Muskies looking for players

	The Shelburne Senior AA Muskies are looking for players for the 2016-2017 season.

If you are a former Junior player who still has the right stuff to play in the WOAA Senior League, the Muskies want to hear from

you. Head coach Dave Ritchie will be back on the bench for this coming season.

Try-outs for the Muskies will take place on:

 

Sunday, September 11, from 5.00 p.m. to 6.30 p.m.

Tuesday, September 13, from 8.00 p.m. to 9.30 p.m.

Sunday, September 18, from 4.00 p.m. to 9.30 p.m.

 

The Muskies season opens on Saturday, October 1, with an 8 p.m. home game against the Durham Thundercats.

If you have questions, you can contact the Muskies General Manager, Barry Trood, at 519-925-1919.
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